
 
MIDLAND MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

 

From: Midland Minor Hockey Association 

527 Len Self Blvd 

Midland, ON 

L4R 5N6 

 

To: Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) – Southern Georgian Bay Detachment 

 

Today’s Date: ____________________________. 

 

This letter serves to formally notify you of an application submitted by _______________________ to 
volunteer as a _______________________ with the Midland Minor Hockey Association (MMHA) during 
the 2024-2025 Hockey Season. It is imperative to emphasize that this volunteer position is non-
compensatory in nature. Within the scope of their responsibilities, the prospective volunteer could be 
engaged in various activities and administrative tasks for MMHA, resulting in direct interactions with both 
vulnerable adults and children. This includes the potential for engagement with vulnerable children and 
youth, whether on or off the ice during games or practice sessions. 

 

Furthermore, it should be noted that there exists the possibility of volunteers being present in situations 
where vulnerable children and youth are changing in and out of their equipment within an enclosed 
dressing room area. In certain scenarios, volunteers may be required to provide one-on-one assistance to 
vulnerable children and youth in the event of an injury occurring during a game or practice, and a player 
necessitating assistance within the dressing room. 

 

Ensuring the safety and well-being of all participants, including vulnerable individuals, is a top priority for 
MMHA. Therefore, MMHA requests that the OPP conduct a search for the vulnerable screening and 
include a search of the Pardoned Sex Offender database for the above person. 

 

On behalf of the Midland Minor Hockey Association, should you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact myself at 705-529-3970. 

 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Tweedy 
Colleen Tweedy 

President 

Midland Minor Hockey Association 


